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Chair Sollman,  Vice-Chair Findley, and members of the Energy and Environment 

Committee, 

SB 545 is an important bill as a way to reduce the proliferation of plastic (and other 

single use containers). containers. If passed, I will make use of it enthusiastically.  I 

patronize stores that offer products on bulk. I do use reusable net bags for produce 

however they are not suitable for bulk grains, flour or liquids. I would really appreciate 

the ability to use my own reusable containers. 

I urge you to support SB 545. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 


